
 

 

December 21, 2021 
 
Dear Fellow Wood Badger,  
 
Our 2022 Lake Erie Council Wood Badge/NYLT Scholarship Breakfast will be held on 
Saturday, March 12, 2022 at Lakewood High School. The proceeds from the Breakfast provide 
the sole source of funding for the Wood Badge/NYLT Scholarship Fund. This fund provides 
scholarships for Wood Badge and National Youth Leadership Training participants taking these two 
top leadership development courses. The only way many people are able to attend these valuable 
courses is with the assistance provided by these scholarships.  
 
Advertisements and totems placed in the breakfast souvenir booklet help fund the Scholarship. This 
booklet contains useful information from the past year, which attendees take home with them. Your 
advertisements and totems are available to Breakfast attendees long after the breakfast is over.  
This year, business card sized advertisements cost $30.00 and $5.00 for the totem.  
 
If you want your advertisement or totem printed in the souvenir booklets for the Wood Badge 
Breakfast, please send a check made payable to the Lake Erie Council BSA to the address below. 
Mark on the memo line, “Wood Badge Breakfast Advertising”. Please include your advertisement 
(business card) and or totem with your name and course number under the totem. The totem should 
be no larger than the circle below. Advertisements and totems along with your check must be in 
the Council office by February 18, 2022.  
 
You may also pay for and upload your advertisement or totem through the breakfast 
registration system.  
 
Thank you for all your support and all you do for Scouting. See you all at the Breakfast!  
 
Yours in Scouting,  
 
John W. Hogan 
 
Send to:  
Lake Erie Council, BSA 
P.O. Box 93388  
Cleveland, Ohio 44101-5388 
ATTN: Linda Gray  
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